Suburban RC Barnstormers - P.O. Box 524, Bloomingdale, IL 60108

AMA CHAPTER 640

January 2019

http://www.suburbanrcbarnstormers.com

Coming in January and February

January 1st, Frozen Finger Fun Fly, Pratt's Wayne Field, Group Photo Noon January 14th, Member Meeting, Itasca Public Library, 7:00pm – Membership Meeting January 28th, Board Meeting, Itasca Public Library, 7:00pm

February 11th, Member Meeting, Itasca Public Library, 7:00pm – Membership Meeting February 25th, Board Meeting, Itasca Public Library, 7:00pm

Frozen Finger Fun Fly

It was an overcast day with temperatures hovering around 28 degrees. There were light snow flurries floating around with a bit of mist mixed in and a light north east breeze. But overall, not bad for the 1st day of the new year!!

Not an ideal day for flying but that didn't stop the few brave enough to have their planes take to the air.

And the weather was also not tough enough to keep the 15 members and supporters from showing up. Always

amazing that this event on the 1st of the year is as well attended as any of our other Fun Flys!

When the Noon hour arrived, we all lined up for the group photo and 5 minutes later the parking lot was empty!

Thanks to the great group the showed up and they now become part of our club history!!



Pictures from the Christmas Meeting 2018

We had about 25 members at our Christmas meeting the main events were food, door prizes, and charity raffle. And in that we had a great success! Good and plenty of food, everyone went

home with a prize, and we collected about \$400 to be donated.

Thanks to all that attended and participated!











The Transmitter

This newsletter is published monthly by the Suburban RC Barnstormers, Inc.

We reserve the right to edit all information forwarded to us. Permission is hereby given to reprint any article that we publish as long as proper credit is given.

Material can be submitted for publication: (1) at a meeting, (2) by mailing to Suburban RC Barnstormers, Inc., P.O. Box 524, Bloomingdale, IL 60108, (3) sending it to the email of the editor, Scott Taylor, at taylorsr@core.com

Articles must be received by the 4th Saturday of the month to be included in the following month's newsletter.

OFFICERS/BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President	Hector Rivera	630-439-6016	hector.r.rivera@comcast.net	
Vice President	Paul Kramer	630-587-8864	Paul Kramer@msn.com	
Treasurer	Bob Vance	630-292-9264	robertgvance@comcast.net	
Secretary	Ruth Egging	630-773-0164	ibdiver@aol.com	
Flight Instruction				
Fun Fly Chairman-Outdoor	Stanley Crowe	630-832-6617	pcll@sbcglobal.net	
Safety Officer				
Board				
Board	Scott Taylor	630-999-1372	taylorsr@core.com	
Board			srcbarn@aol.com	
Board				
Board	Marty Schrader	630-234-1914	marty@suburbanrcbarnstormers.com	

NEWSLETTER STAFF

Web Master Marty Schrader (630) 234-1914 Editor/Publisher Scott Taylor (630) 999-1372

Please Support The Following Hobby Shops

HobbyTown2061A Lincoln Highway, St. Charles, IL (630) 587-1256Strictly R/C7719 W Lawrence Ave., Chicago, IL (708) 456-9100FPV Racing Hobbies176 N York Road, Elmhurst, IL (630) 359-3540

Visit our web site at http://www.suburbanrcbarnstormers.com

THE TRANSMITTER

SUBURBAN RC BARNSTORMERS, P.O. BOX 524, BLOOMINGDALE, IL 60108

http://www.suburbanrcbarnstormers.com

 FIRST	CLASS MAIL	